Shenaz Choudha

From: ANTONY CLAYTON -

Sent: 22 May 2018 09:24

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order

I wish to register my support for the reconnection of the K&ESR to the main line at Robertsbridge. It will
bring considerable economic benefits to the area with increased tourism and will cause minimal disruption
to local traffic owing to the low number of train services, even at 'peak’ times of the year.

Antony Clayton
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